

## HARVEST FESTIVAL COLLECTION

## Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our Harvest celebrations this year, we are inviting children and their families to donate produce to be distributed to the New Hope Church. The New Hope Church, in South Shields, provides:

A Food Bank and clothes services for people who need them which is open Monday - Friday,  $10\mathrm{am}$  -  $4\mathrm{pm}$ .

A Sunday service from 11am to 1pm.

A Soup Kitchen (Hope's Kitchen) which is open on Mondays from 10:30 until 12 noon.

A coffee morning (Pot of Hope) on Wednesdays from 11 until 12:30.

Regular house groups for Bible study and prayer meetings.

It would be wonderful to see as many items as possible brought into school so that the children can see the value of thinking for others through their actions.

We are asking that, should you wish to donate, please choose one or more items from the list below and bring them into school before Friday,  $18^{th}$  October.

Items to donate

Non-perishable goods, that are still well within use-by date, such as:

Tea	Coffee	Hot-chocolate	Powdered Milk
UHT Milk	Cereal	Jam	Marmalade
Soups in packets or tins	Dried Pasta	Rice	Sauces in jars
Tinned fish	Tinned vegetables	Tinned meat	Tinned fruit
Biscuits	Pot Noodles	Personal Hygiene Products	Tissues
Bathing soaps	Body Spray	Toothpaste	Shower gel

Thank-you in advance for your support and help.

Kind regards

Miss Noble

Assistant Headteacher